
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Tuesday, 19th September 

Y1 & Y2 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Friday, 22nd September 

Y5 & Y6 Handball inter-schools 

competition (your child will have a 

letter if selected for this event) 

 

Tuesday, 26th September 

Y1 Class Trip - Conisborough Castle 

Y3 & Y4 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Thursday, 28th September 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

 

Friday, 29th September 

Y5 Class Trip - Jorvik Centre 

 

Tuesday, 3rd October 

Y1 & Y2 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Friday, 20th October 

Individual & sibling school 

photographs 

 

 

 

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance 

 

  
What an amazing week of attendance we have had in 

school, keep it up! 

 

Well done to this week’s winners:   

Year 4 

 

Attendance this week: 98.7% 

Attendance this year: 97.1% 

Attendance target: 96.5% 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Well, what a wonderful week 

we’ve had in school.  We cannot 

quite believe the first full week 

back at school is over!  

There has certainly been a 

wonderful atmosphere around 

school this week where the 

children have already started 

their new history units including 

Year 5 starting their Vikings unit 

as well as Year 6 starting their 

Mining unit.  

 

We are aiming to provide children 

with more wonderful experiences 

this year to enhance our 

curriculum which includes taking 

children on educational visits 

which in turn, will enable children 

to deepen their understanding of 

the units they are learning.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

 

Spotlight on Foundation Stage  

 

In Class Woodhouse we are settling into our new routines.  

We have learned the sounds ‘s’ ‘a’ and ‘t’ in Read Write Inc and we have had a good go at writing the letters.  

We have been talking about our feelings using The Colour Monster by Anna LLanas as inspiration.  We have played lots of circle games that help 

us to learn our new friends' names, our favourite game was 'Isn't it funny that bears like honey?'  

On Thursday we had a good chat about staying safe on the internet so that we can become Internet Legends - now we know that if anything 

scary comes on a video we need to tell a grown up.  

  

Elsecar Holy Trinity 

Primary School 
Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

Donations for our ‘Mud Kitchen’  

 

Foundation stage are still in need 

of any donations for their Mud 

Kitchen. Any old pots and pans or 

kitchen utensils. Thank you to 

those parents / carers who have 

already donated. 

Thank you! 

 

It is so wonderful to see all of our 

children in their smart uniforms as 

well as the correct PE kits. The 

children certainly look wonderful. 

School Webpage  

  

Last week you should have received your child’s 

information letter from their class teacher. This 

outlines the units which your child will be covering 

throughout the Autumn Term. These can also be 

accessed via our website: 

www.elsecarprimary.org 

 

 

Hygiene Bank 

 

We are looking at creating a hygiene bank in school for 

our students/families to access. 

 

We’d be grateful if you could help with donations of 

any of the following items: 

• Toothpaste and toothbrushes for assorted ages 

• Bodywash / shower gels / hand wash 

• Body sprays / deodorants 

• Sanitary towels / feminine products 

mailto:s.silverwood@smat.org.uk
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